
     
February 10, 2020 
 
 
Robyn Boychuk 
Suite 200 1801 Hollis Street  
Halifax NS B3J 3N4 
CEAA.CentralRidge.ACEE@canada.ca 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Boychuk, 
 
 
This letter is a response to your correspondence dated Jan. 23, 2020, requesting our review and comments on 
the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) Summary for the Central Ridge Exploration Drilling Project.  
 
As you stated in your letter, the Central Ridge Exploration Drilling Project is in the same project area as the 
Flemish Pass Exploration Drilling Project, and the Eastern Newfoundland Exploration Drilling Project, on which 
we already provided comments on March 14, 2019. Please consider our comments made in our previous letter 
to apply to the EIS for the Central Ridge Exploration Drilling Project.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
 

 
Claude Sheppard 
Director of Non- Renewable Resources 
Nunatsiavut Government  
Nain, NL  
A0P-1L0 
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